
CHANGE OF ENTRANCE                     
Port of Swansea

As from Monday 22nd July 2013, the Entrance to   
the Port of Swansea will be via the East Gate (Off 

Baldwins Crescent). 

The current entrance (accessed via Langdon Road) will 
be closed.

Middle Gate to be 
closed, (no access 
via this entrance)

East Gate to be 
opened and used 
as Main Entrance 
to the Port

CHANGE OF ENTRANCE                     
Port of Swansea

Phased Implementation

From Monday 24th June at 06:00 to                      
Sunday 7th July 2013

East Entrance : Open 06:00 – 18:00

Middle Entrance : Open 24 hours

From Monday 8th July to Sunday 21st July 2013

East Entrance : Open 24 hours

Middle Entrance : Open 06:00 – 18:00

From Monday July 22nd 2013

East Entrance : Open 24 hours

Middle Entrance : CLOSED 


